
April 23 at 7:00 p.m. Colonel Gray High School 
Lecture Theatre (175 Spring Park Road, Charlottetown)

Profiting from Healthcare! 
Dr. Pat Armstrong 

Pat Armstrong knows how important public health care 
is to Canadians and she is sounding the alarm on 
privatization.  The PEI Health Coalition invites you to 
attend a lecture entitled “Profiting from Care; What’s the 
Problem?” with Dr. Pat Armstrong.  She is a distinguished 
research Professor Emeritus at York University, a prolific 
writer/author and public speaker.   

She serves on the board of the Canadian Health 
Coalition and the Member’s Council of 
the Canadian Centre for Policy 
Alternatives, and is a fellow of the 
Royal Society of Canada. 

Her latest book, Unpaid Work in 
Nursing Homes: Flexible Boundaries, 
looks at unpaid work carried out by 
residents, relatives, volunteers, and 
staff in long-term care homes. 

Other books of note include: 

- The Privatization of Care: the Case of Nursing Homes; 
- Caring For/Caring About: Women, Home Care and Unpaid Caregiving; 
- Heal Thyself: Managing Health Care 
Reform; and
- Wasting Away: The Undermining of 
Canadian Health Care.

It has been called privatization by stealth. 
For-profit companies are taking over more 
and more of Canada’s health care system, 
often with the support of governments in 
Canada’s provinces and 
territories.
                                                                                                                       Dr. Pat Armstrong


